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How Can I Learn More? 
The school's water testing results will be made available on December 6, 2024, on the New York State 
School for the Blind’s website. A REMIND notification wil l be sent to staff and families for all follow 
up testing. For information about water quality and sampling for lead at home, contact your local water 
supplier or State drinking water agency. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

Jacqueline Simpson 
 

Jacqueline Simpson 
Superintendent 

https://www.nysed.gov/new-york-state-school-blind
https://www.nysed.gov/new-york-state-school-blind
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Sample 
ID # 

Location Type of Fixture 

D219 UKH Bathroom Hand washing station 
D215 
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